
APPENDIX N. NASS comments and FNS responses



Jennifer Rhorer of the USDA National Agricultural Statistics Service, Methodology Division, reviewed the 

complete Information Collection Request (ICR) package for OMB and provided comments on eight 

documents (Appendices B, C22, F01.07, F01.12, F03.01, and Supporting Statements A and B). The 

comments were generally simple: making sure the respondent type was clear in B, confirming the time 

zone in C22, questions about the skip pattern in F01.07, F01.12, and F03.01, and small mistypes in 

Supporting Statements A and B. There were no questions or concerns regarding the research design or 

survey methodology of the project. 

FNS reviewed and accepted all edits. 


